
Access advice received from the Railway Club 
 

Access by car is via Lune Street. Ignore the sign at the end of Lune Street which says Road 
Ahead Closed - it isn't! There is no access to the Club from Morecambe Road. 
 
Cars leaving the Club car park must turn right - there is no left turn on to Morecambe Road. 
 
Additional car parking is available at Our Lady's College and the Business Park next door to 
the Club. Access to both is from Morecambe Road. The Business Park can also be reached 
via Lune Street. 
 


